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Pancake Day 

On Shrove Tuesday we were invited across 
to Alveley Pavilion. Each class visited; 
joined by Parents, Carers and members of 
the local community. We all enjoyed 
pancakes kindly provided by volunteers 
from St Mary’s Church.  

 

Cedar Class  

We have been enjoying our 

Great Fire of London topic. This 

week have learnt about fire 

safety and all of the important 

features of a fire engine , which 

has inspired us to write 

information texts.  

Elm Class  

 During spring term, we have been creating dances linked to our under the sea topic. We have 
participated in some guided dances and created our own dances in pairs and groups. Watching video 
clips of under the sea – helps us to consider how Sea Creatures move.  

 

 

 

 

 

Music – using the music from the dance. We considered which instruments we could add to the music. 

We thought about which instruments represented different sea creatures. We thought about how we 

could play our instruments. Slow playing may match an octopus appearing or quick playing may match a 

school of fishing darting around. 

EYFS 

Before half term we prepared for 

Shrove Tuesday with a trip to the 

shops for the pancake ingredients. 

We wrote a list of the items that 

we would need to buy. We really 

enjoyed cooking and eating our 

pancakes this week !  



Dates for your Diary 

DATE EVENT 

2nd March 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

KS2 SATs Parents 

meeting 

3rd March 

3.15pm-4.00pm 

KS1 SATs Parents 

meeting 

4th March World Book Day 

12th March Cedar class parents 

24th March EYFS class parents lunch 

3rd April  Easter Egg Hunt 

6th April—17th Easter Break 

25th/26th April Forest school working 

weekend 

8th May Bank Holiday 

25th May—29th 

May 

Half Term 

World Book Day   4th March 

2020  

 

We will be celebrating on Wednesday 4th March (the day before 

the official date).  

This year the theme is ‘Share a Million Stories’. We will be cele-

brating in our pyjamas, encouraging and promoting the children 

to take pleasure in reading - relaxing and enjoying stories. Please 

encourage your child to bring a favourite book, wear pyjamas, 

dressing gown, slippers, bring a pillow/cushion so they can relax 

during the day while sharing stories. If children already have cos-

tumes for book characters they are welcome to wear these or 

even bring them along to wear during the day- classes can  create 

and share stories using the costumes as inspiration!   

FOAS 

Upcoming events: 

3rd April  Easter Egg hunt in  

   School 

25th/26th April Forest school working  

   weekend 

Please save the date for 11th July for the 

scarecrow festival .  For more information 

please see Alveley scarecrow and Music festi-

val on Facebook. 

A huge thank you for all of the support so far 

with our Forest School project. After a positive 

planning meeting we are in the process of 

sourcing the materials and are looking forward 

to our working weekend 25th/26th April. All 

volunteers welcome!  

 

Alveley Primary School Phone No: 01746 780284 

Carding Mill Valley Trip 

Wow! Even though we arctic cold temperature, I think Oak class 
still had a fun day learning - a trip that will live very long in every-
body’s memories 

Well done to everyone for their 6 figure orienteering skills. The 
girls did very well by winning the competition ahead of the boys. 

In the afternoon, there was still time to learn about the history of 

the valley and it’s mill heritage. It was a fascinating place to have 

been involved with so much industry there and still have an out-

door swimming pool too. The surrounding hills have been crucial 

in the forming of Church Stretton in it’s current form today. 


